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PRESS RELEASE
Contact: Olivia Greenich Stern
Food For The Hungry Digital Content & Marketing Director
(330) 260-4059
oligreenich@gmail.com
Feb 6, 2024
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

HEADLINE: Food For The Hungry thanks Lisa Mazzari for her service
MOUNT VERNON — Food For The Hungry recognizes and thanks Lisa Mazzari for her 10 years of service and dedication as Executive Director of Food For The Hungry. Lisa's heart is as wide as Knox County and her passion for serving people is unmatched. Even before she accepted her position with FFTH, she admirably served Interchurch in Danville for several years. 
FFTH President Austin Swallow says, “We so very much appreciate all she has done for our organization. We wish her well as she transitions out of her role as Executive Director and into a slower pace of life and more time with family. It is our hope and prayer that our relationship will continue far into the future. Lisa will always be a part of the Food For The Hungry family!”
Follow FFTH on Facebook (@FoodForTheHungryKnoxCounty) and Instagram (@FFTHCares) to stay current on all things FFTH. To learn more about FFTH, donate, or find photos, videos, and more, visit www.FoodForTheHungryCares.org.

Food For The Hungry—Working together to care for our neighbors. 
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